
 
   
 
To: COMO McFarren, Curtis Han, COS, CDR Keenan, District 11 Bd & Staff 
 
From: William Hale, ASC-Sector Humboldt 
Date: 12 June 2021 
 
Re: ASC-Humboldt Activity Report 
 
 
 
Division 8:   Continues to support Sector Humboldt through members’ activities. 
 
Flotilla 08-07: The Flotilla continues to maintain the fuel farm located at Point Arena Lighthouse 
which is critical to the Helo OPTs. The Flotilla cleaned the Point Arena lighthouse.  
 
Flotilla 08-08: The Flotilla performed 3 boat patrols and 2 PWC patrols, using all currently 
certified OPFACS, crew, coxswains and PWC operators they also had 2 boat crew candidate 
trainees. They have also increased the number of their Vessel Safety Checks. 
 
Flotilla 08-11: The Flotilla is exploring ways to get a facility to perform Aux Patrols. Currently 
Sector Humboldt is not able to get Auxiliary 29127 operational and maintain it per Coast Guard 
Regulations due to a man power shortage. A	meeting was held on May 25th between the 
Auxiliary and Sector Humboldt Bay outlining the reasons why Auxiliary 29127 could not be made 
operational and maintained at this time.  
 
Flotilla 08-39: The Flotilla provided two patrol boats with 6 crew members to maintain a security 
zone and assistance for distressed vessels at the 59th Annual Memorial Day Weekend Regatta 
on May 29 and 30, 2021. Whiskeytown Lake Moonlight kayaking patrols will resume on June 23 
and end on August 22, 2021.  
 
Sector Humboldt Bay had the D11 Admiral visit on June 9th and tenth, and Station Noyo River 
Change of Command on the 11th. BMCM Hinote (STA Humboldt Bay OIC) will official take over 
as Ancient Keeper during week of June 13th – 19th during the Change of watch ceremony in 
Michigan. 
 
 
End Of Report 
 
 
 

	


